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To Town of Arlington Zoning Board of Appeal: 
 

I am writing to express my strong support of the proposed affordable housing project at 
10 Sunnyside Avenue being developed by the Housing Corporation of Arlington.  I live 
in the neighborhood and think this is a great location for a multi-storied building.  I have 
worked for many years providing social services in Arlington and I am acutely aware of 
the growing housing crisis that many Arlington residents are facing.  The Town must 
support any opportunity it can to support the development of affordable housing units. 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Lourie August 
36 Henderson St. 
Arlington 
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